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Letter No NU/CHQ/03/Kerala | Dated 13-07-2018

To,
The Director (HR),

BSNL Corporate office,
New Delhi-110001

Sub: - Discrepancies in JE (Erstwhile TTA) held on 28-01-2018.
Ref: - Our letter No NU/CHQ/03/Kerala dated 23-02-2018

Ref: - Corporate office letter No 7-2/2017-Rectt dated 20-04-2018
Ref: - Our letter NU/CHQ/03/Kerala dated 03-05-2018

Respected Madam,

In the above reference | had made certain submissions regarding discrepancies and
irregularities on the subject matter. In the said letter | had requested specifically to grant grace
marks in view of wrong answer key/out of Syllabus questions. |

It is great surprising to see the result declared this time has dis'appbinted in view of the
Vacancy Position only 111 candidates have been declared successful out of more than 9185
vacancies 'in different Circles. Moreover in some circles no candidate has been declared '
successful.

This has resulted adversely the prospect of candidates. Moreover maximum of the
candidates will loose the next chance since they will r)ot be eligible due to age factor.

NIUBSNLW (FNTO) is demanding that relaxation should be given to the candidates of the
JE LICE held on 28-01-2018, as was given for the DR TTA exam held in 2008.

With regards
Yours siagerely,

(K. Jayaprakash) -
General Secretary.
NUBSNLW (FNTQ)

Copy to- Shri K. V. Jose, C/S Kerala circles for information please
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